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arch_alumni award
 

Clemente Jaquez of Dallas, a 2008
graduate of the architecture program, will be
one of two K-State graduates to receive the K-
State Alumni Association Student Alumni
Board's 2016 Distinguished Young Alumni
Award. 

The award recognizes two K-State graduates
who are younger than 35 and are using the scholarship, leadership and service
experience they acquired at K-State to excel in their professions and contribute to their
communities. The K-State Alumni Association and Student Alumni Board will honor
Kourtney Bettinger and Jaquez when they return to campus Feb. 22-24 to give keynote
presentations and visit with student groups and university classes. 

Jaquez, a native of Garden City, is the design director for Hoefer Wysocki Architecture
in Dallas. He graduated from K-State in 2008 with a master's degree in architecture and
has been recognized as an outstanding practitioner and community advocate.

While at K-State, Jaquez was an active member of Mortar Board Senior Honor Society,
National Organization of Minority Architecture Students and Phi Kappa Phi Honor
Society, among other roles. He also was a Rhodes Scholar national finalist, K-State
Alumni Association Anderson Senior Award recipient, president of Sigma Lambda Beta
fraternity and the Sigma Tau Delta Architecture student of the year.

Click here for the full story featured in the K-State Today.

arch_photo comp
 
Thomas A. Tyler and Answers Inc. Photo Competition

APDesign Architectural and Environmental Student Photography Competition will take
place January 2016 for the Chang Gallery exhibition running January 11 - February ,
2016.
 
Professional will evaluate the five categories of competition: black & white, landscape,
exterior architecture, interiors & architectural details, and other subject matter.

http://your.website.address.here
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cZ3kdJ0_OBGousd0rc--Gpm74CVNdoGutUCNT_T-16Z8Dcrn887E6fgO8iArciS5_FuzQyPazRVqJiuj_6KCqOQ_9cc0gAPpp7Lm99VPo9OT-ICm57eaJoEkJVCVG6_iJqUmqxNhAGBIfTLzN0oFMqUXtli2MJfRaBDYSUx3hbN6lpRVmRSSZi66DQYJ83Tj-SU36WwhfNOeAdTZLzywYEHGwcstztJ8AdTngwol5q2RQxrjMlC8NOmtPilXjnRC_yCd3vle7ifwCQdao6Cp1TaXTUKUVzOL&c=&ch=


 
Entries are due to the APDesign Communications & Events Office (214 Seaton
Hall) by 5 p.m. January 04.  
  
All entries must be framed and accompanied by the attached form. Click here to
download submission form.

arch_semester end
In preparation for the winter break, please clean up your studio areas and leave nothing
on the floor. The department advises that all students take all their belongings
home (i.e. computer chair, electronics, design supplies, etc.). If you are a fifth,
fourth or third year student that will be at APD West in the spring and prefer to leave
your computer at APD West, please keep in mind you will not have constant access to
it during the winter break. The college and department are not responsible for damage
or loss of personal items. Accommodations can be made for extenuating
circumstances or if students are taking intersession and would like to leave belongings
at APD West, but please call the department to discuss it at 785-532-5953. If you
decide to leave belongings at your desk, please label it clearly with your name, phone
number and studio year level. 
 
APD West will be close at NOON on December 19th through December 27th. 
It will open back up on Monday, December 28th. For the full building schedule click
here. Please keep in mind that the schedule is subject to change depending on building
use over the winter break. 
 
Throw all trash in designated trash cans. 

Second and third year students will preference for spring studios Friday, December
11th through Wednesday, December 16th. Studio assignments will be posted Friday,
January 15th. 

arch_announcements
The Bowman Design Forum will be held
Wednesday, December 9th beginning with student
presentations at 1:00 pm in the Little Theatre,
showcasing the best third year work. The students
nominated to present are: 

Tyler Arndt, Prof. Todd Gabbard's studio
Bradley Gollwitzer, Prof. Wendy Ornelas' studio
Claire Huffaker, Prof. Gary Coates' studio
Tanner Lee, Prof. Emily Koenig's studio
Dipen Patel, Prof. Michael McGlynn's studio
Alyssa Reynolds, Prof. Bruce Wrightsman's
studio

The guest jurors include Frank Harmon FAIA and Matthew Kreilich AIA, LEED AP. They
will deliver a public lecture at 4:00 pm. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cZ3kdJ0_OBGousd0rc--Gpm74CVNdoGutUCNT_T-16Z8Dcrn887E6Z3wnkSofqF-TnfUQ14r3id5agPwLd3gAf4HOd4-6gtS65NFiJxgENLXUq-p_u6P1nEZuKnel1rK1wyvZqXM_x4wk90b1gdq5zSnoR7onqzzsMhUG-HgcB0_IzdiUnXcny4vZKajbYmg_KI1pOQ0Jq-u2PVzYd-_GydxSJlCkhyBEepY9nZzds-1RW9GAnlZiA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cZ3kdJ0_OBGousd0rc--Gpm74CVNdoGutUCNT_T-16Z8Dcrn887E6dvxgVL9pKXYN11d87UsjgVD8vnX3_RUyE9DZuvjq5IVe7WX4DP4jPeE7C3PxOgb3taf2q9cuggWqYvlaDNr7634kRsL0VSwpx7Vb9GzSsqX2uA06LX8zGA9qrA_3WIhRpsgNfv028nPuUU5kko9ja30mL33snNEqyAlzVew4i_6DaB-6khdB13RYG8R4CECUg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cZ3kdJ0_OBGousd0rc--Gpm74CVNdoGutUCNT_T-16Z8Dcrn887E6YyLLvnkQNuxrUKasVeKHXI4bQdzucA3X4n1BwohqtOiurhOywc5Pz7tjrCd2d6wok3I8Grt7SwT52J4CRi3WnmNdNUHrgYFfRkfaTMtoXaN3W0Lgv5R5rQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cZ3kdJ0_OBGousd0rc--Gpm74CVNdoGutUCNT_T-16Z8Dcrn887E6YyLLvnkQNuxKP8yIG4uGsBnBXm59WY2nMn-EKn75GOHUK4eTBTgFa0IKm6C2AcqKSe9s1hcBqKi83vk4UGf3HlYLsb8bPM-srtizEvvn5DegDNrW5zd-7FICQsDaZTP-bsLTy4EFm5s&c=&ch=


The Manko Design Competition will be held Friday,
December 11th at 1:30 pm in the Little Theatre
showcasing the top work of the fourth year of the
summer and fall. Guest jurors include Thomas Leslie 
of Iowa State University, Paul Mankins of Substance
Architecture, and Kevin Greischar of the DLR Group. Winners will be announced at 5:00
pm in the Chang Gallery and pizza will be served! The work will be on display in the
Chang Gallery over the winter break. 

Click here to view the final review schedule for the department. 

Weigel position open_ Weigel Library is accepting applications for one student
assistant for Spring Semester 2016. The number of hours of employment for student
library assistants typically ranges from 7 to 10 per week and will need to work Monday,
Wednesday and Friday afternoons. A job application is available in Weigel, Seaton
323. Completed applications are due in Weigel by Wednesday, December 16. The
hiring decision will be made in January, at which time all applicants will be notified of
the decision. 

Maxine Ganske of Weigel Library sends a warm "thank you" to all who assisted in
making Pizza Out West a success last week!

Faculty should begin sending Maxine Ganske (mlganske@ksu.edu) reserve lists for the
spring 2016 semester.

The APDesign College Faculty/Staff holiday party will be on Wednesday, December
16th from 5:30 to 8:30 pm at Aggie Central Station (1115 Moro Street). 

 

arch_upcoming events
DECEMBER

9 Bowman Forum at 1:00 PM in the Little Theatre

10 College faculty/staff meeting at 11:00 am at APDWest

11 Manko Competition at 1:30 PM in the Little Theatre

14-18 Final examinations

16 APDesign faculty/staff holiday party at 5:30 pm at Aggiestation

19-27 APD West closes at noon on the 19th and remains closed until the 28th at 8:00 am

JANUARY

4 Thomas A Tyler and Answers Inc. photo submissions due by 5PM to 214 Seaton

13 Spring faculty retreat from 11:30 am to 4:30 pm at the Alumni Center, Bqt Rm C

18 University holiday, campus closed

19 Spring term begins

FEBRUARY

2 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM in room 207 in the Union

16 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM in room 207 in the Union

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cZ3kdJ0_OBGousd0rc--Gpm74CVNdoGutUCNT_T-16Z8Dcrn887E6fgO8iArciS5xVsyhNCWPk53WGAJpkug_xqY358VouXWvo_elXyCRm0Ndnzn_3KpETXgx64CXATF6vijQpg7IwFHGPvyttegk8-_raiE18ECf0BUiJHSmuplOTenltlqsgUSIXz7tIygtGwJrQsnVO6D7rGZ98o4cwnQEJL9b9iDeWkHdNcf_lCNTMdYyYq_ag==&c=&ch=


MARCH

1 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM in room 207 in the Union

4 Design Expo at the Hilton Garden Inn

7-11 Third year and second year field trips

14-18 Spring break, student holiday

22 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM in room 207 in the Union

APRIL

5 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM in room 207 in the Union

7 PAB Symposium at APDWest

8 PAB meeting at APD West 9:30 to 11:30 am

8 "Ask an Architect" with the PAB at 12:00 pm at APD West

16 K-State Open House

MAY

3 Faculty meeting at 2:30 PM in room 207 in the Union

6 Heintzelman + Kremer Jury

9-13 Final examinations

14 APDesign Commencement at McCain Auditorium

Department of Architecture, K-State
211 Seaton Hall, Manhattan, KS |  785.532.5953
architecture@ksu.edu
http://apdesign.k-state.edu/arch/

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cZ3kdJ0_OBGousd0rc--Gpm74CVNdoGutUCNT_T-16Z8Dcrn887E6X2kK469GgFeVyctN_AJJw5RhP9rTDoBbXjtR1euwkBsKP0GiXNxF7e5fmlrP8VCX3Q5FQm71_pX-IbTahf-V8oIDGvn4IrKpzjckVVsSlOlcH91K7T9XkLjWjopYJKHuHY822Ak8lVz&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cZ3kdJ0_OBGousd0rc--Gpm74CVNdoGutUCNT_T-16Z8Dcrn887E6dc8-nmUh6UZg3y-FBI6-JbB1tPuID2AW6w-gdK8nA2RVeHH0hvoDqHF9mlAOTvAiSmr-bmpB0lN89FgcqU_bBEh-uRXoObSeZeQF8WLRE5gwSZwk_4yMH2NTamIngH0xJc_S2pD5N0GoP56j7q5ksQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cZ3kdJ0_OBGousd0rc--Gpm74CVNdoGutUCNT_T-16Z8Dcrn887E6dvxgVL9pKXY8Nh5aSxrRJif4mSNnhrAySMA7NQrOgePTqc1j3dNChGjOULLPqeFB41OdlM5z7-ZIFoNC1MiyrRQ2Lz1xcEWIttcfXQ9cxQn7aO5jLXpHD05QsOV168Dqg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cZ3kdJ0_OBGousd0rc--Gpm74CVNdoGutUCNT_T-16Z8Dcrn887E6dvxgVL9pKXYC6yxgpqd90GuuYJ4xzOZ5S7yHg48k1KrlX-4jyBbSUJZWjas7s4WFZvfcTGHRLVCOapZbX-gkiW8-vOplB-kVwlxaUSqZsyRJmlEd-GPRhR2yAkwTRcJprCY_23Gm2qg&c=&ch=

